Invitati

PROF. DR.IR. ARJEN E.]J. WALS

Inaugural lecture upon taking up the post of Extraordinary
Professor of Social Learning and Sustainable Development at

Wageningen University on May 27% 2010

WAGENINGEN UNIVERSITY
WAGENINGEN[[N:E




The Rector Magniﬁcus of Wageningen University is pleased to announce that
Prof. dr. ir. Arjen E. J. Wals

holding a chair as Professor of Social Learning and Sustainable Development,

will give his inaugural lecture entitled

Message in a Bottle: learning our way out of unsustainability

on Thursday May 27 2010 at 16.00 hours at the University Auditorium,
Generaal Foulkesweg 1%, Wageningen, the Netherlands.
You are cordially invited to join us for this lecture. The reception will be held

at the Heerenstraat movie theatre, Molenstraat 1°, Wageningen.

Prof. dr. M.J. Kropff
Rector Magnificus

Professors and Emeritus Professors of Wageningen UR and Professors of affiliated universities
If you would like to take part in the procession, please send an email to Renée. Logtenberg@wur.nl
before May 26™ 2010

For directions, please go to: www.wur.nl/uk/contact



